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It has been overwhelmingly apparent that the current emergency powers have been abused
beyond logical common sense.

The data coming forth from international studies and the transparency from hospital
administrative data regarding covid deaths and hospital admission numbers also shows that
the entire emergency provisions have been unnecessary and unwarranted and have caused
more damage to public health (and economy) than they did any good.

Studies also show that an official political government institution is widely unnecessary for
society to function productively and efficiently, let alone the need for any emergency
powers or extra governing restrictions or restrictive measures.

There’s multiple studies that can be shown that supports dismissing any emergency powers
that have been implemented or are intended to be implemented. If you require this
information I’d be more than able to supply it and in depth.

                                       Kindest regards always
                                                    Lance Carleton
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